
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 2nd December  

Our Learning 

This week, the children have been working 

hard learning about different animals in-

cluding lions,  giraffes and elephants so that 

they can then make their own fact files. In 

English, the children have been learning 

about the features of fact files and why they 

are useful to use to learn about different non

-fiction topics. 

Next week, the children will be creating their 

own fact files about their chosen animal.  

In Maths this week, the children have been 

continuing to learn how to add using a 

blank number line. Next week, we will be 

moving on to adding two digit numbers on a 

number line.  

In art, the children have been doing mono-

printing of animal print and vegetable print-

ing. They have also enjoyed creating their 

own sunsets by blending yellow, orange and 

red.  

In R.E, the children are going to be learning 

all about the story of Christmas.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Autumn 2 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Please remember that children 
need to wear P.E uniform every 
Wednesday and if they are do-
ing a club after school then they need to 
bring their P.E uniform in a named bag on 
the day of the club.  

Children should only  have water in their wa-
ter bottle for school.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Zakariya  

2Newton:  Saihej 

2Franklin:  Ellie G 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: endangered:- at serious 
risk of extinction.  


